
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1412 
 

Asked on 30 November 2022 
 

MR J MCDONALD ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
Will the Minister advise what investment the West Moreton HHS and Darling Downs 
HHS have made to improve the Laidley and Gatton Hospitals since 2015 by year? 
 
ANSWER 
 
I have been advised by West Moreton Hospital and Health Service that since 2015, 
$1,653,390 has been invested for capital works and renewals at Gatton Hospital and 
$811,741 has been invested for capital works and renewals at Laidley Hospital. 
 
These works have included extensive renovations to Gatton Hospital in 2015-16, a 
complete refurbishment of the emergency department at Gatton Hospital in 2020-21, 
a major upgrade to the fire mitigation system at Laidley Hospital in 2020-21, and a 
sophisticated duress alarm system for staff at both hospitals in 2021-22. 
 
The following table shows investment in capital works and infrastructure improvements 
at Gatton Hospital and Laidley Hospital since 2015-16: 
 

 Hospital 15-16 16-17 17-18 18-19 19-20 20-21 21-22 22-23 

Gatton 
Hospital 

680,702 – – – 104,295 670,258 185,200 12,935 

Laidley 
Hospital 

– – 16,643 128,855 18,962 510,988 105,303 30,990 

 

 


